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Honorable members of the Judicial committee, 

 

It is very important that measure 114 is implemented with the provisions that the 

people of the state of Oregon voted for.  Do NOT water it down.  I gathered many 

signatures to place this issue on the ballot and most people expressed that they 

wanted MORE regulation, not less.  This measure was on the ballot due to a massive 

outpouring of support for gun safety among the population.  For the legislature to 

water down the measure would severely erode the public’s view of the legislature. 


